
Dear Friends of my art,

Here is a quick note to tell you of my three upcoming shows this
Winter/Spring season.

First, I will be back with a solo show
at Cambridge Health Associates
beginning January 20, Martin Luther
King Day, and running until April 20th,
Easter. The venue is a lovely
welcoming space where body
workers and therapists practice, and
my work hangs throughout the public
areas. There is parking in the back.
https://cambridgehealthassociates.com

Concurrently, I will un-hang the
pARTners group show at Gallery 1581 in Brookline and bring lots
of my own work to show in the next semester, beginning January
2, Groundhog Day (all these holiday dates are accidental but kind
of amusing, no?) This work will hang at least until the Fall

semester at BGSP where it is
housed. There is lots of
parking on Beacon St.

I work in person in the building
Thursdays and Fridays and I
could easily meet you there for
a walk-through at lunch hour.
gallery1581@bgsp.edu

https://cambridgehealthassociates.com
mailto:gallery1581@bgsp.edu


And last but not least, I will have another guest show at Three
Stones Gallery in Concord from February 19th through March 30,
Mother’s Day. There will be an opening reception Saturday,

March 1, with a snow date the next
day. I will be there with bells on, or at
least boots!

Please join me at the opening March
1 if you can or let me know of another
date when you can come, and I may
be able to meet you there. It is a
lovely gallery, and I am in excellent
company with other artists. Parking in
the back.
https://www.threestonesgallery.com

I am waiting to hear if I will have work accepted at upcoming
exhibits at Concord Art Association and Cambridge Art
Association as well. I’ll let you know when I know. I entered small
sculptures in the Concord show for the first time. Fingers crossed.

Thanks for keeping my work in mind!

Best wishes for the New Year,

Mara

https://www.threestonesgallery.com

